
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 30, 2004       
 
 
Mr. Ken Klare 
City of Columbus 
Planning Division 
109 N. Front St. 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 
RE: Rocky Fork/Blacklick Accord Implementation Panel – Letter of Interest 
  

 
Dear Mr. Klare:      
 
It is the intent of this correspondence to officially declare my interest in 
continuing to represent the City of Columbus as a representative to the Rocky 
Fork/Blacklick Accord Implementation Panel.   

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
Tedd N. Hardesty, ASLA 

 


